
From: Marshall Labadie
To: Ingrid Allen
Subject: FW: Temporary Signage Ordinance - Highland Beach needs revision (Strategic Priorities)
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 3:29:46 PM
Attachments: Signage HB.pdf
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FYI
 

 
From: Natasha Moore <nmoore@highlandbeach.us> 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 9:39 AM
To: Marshall Labadie <mlabadie@highlandbeach.us>
Subject: Fw: Temporary Signage Ordinance - Highland Beach needs revision (Strategic Priorities)

 
Hi Marshall, please include this as an agenda item for the March 4 meeting. I would like
you and/or Ingrid to present the item. 
 
Thank you,
Natasha

From: margarita chappelear <maggiechappelear@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 9:19 PM
To: Natasha Moore <nmoore@highlandbeach.us>; Marshall Labadie <mlabadie@highlandbeach.us>;
Jason Chudnofsky <jason@jasonchudnofsky.com>; Evalyn David <edavid@highlandbeach.us>; Judith
Goldberg <jgoldberg@highlandbeach.us>; Don Peters <dpeters@highlandbeach.us>; Lanelda Gaskins
<lgaskins@highlandbeach.us>
Cc: margarita chappelear <maggiechappelear@gmail.com>
Subject: Temporary Signage Ordinance - Highland Beach needs revision (Strategic Priorities)

 
February 12, 2025
 
I wanted to send the entire commission a presentation that I will hopefully be making at
the next
Commission Meeting March 4, 2025.
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Marshall Labadie, ICMA-CM
Town Manager

Town of Highland Beach
3614 South Ocean Boulevard
Highland Beach, FL 33487
(T) 561.278.4548

(F) 561.265.3582

Working to protect our 3 Miles of Paradise






 
 
 
This presentation will be made by a group of residents who are affected by sign pollution
on side streets (condo high rises
do not have this problem) by temporary signs that are much larger than most
municipalities similar and degrade the aesthetic attractiveness of streets where they are
prevalent.  (side streets/A-1-A).  Temporary signs have become permanent in many
instances and steps should be taken to minimize the visual clutter they create due to their
excessive size and the fact they
don’t appear to be regulated.  Brokers use the max size and do add-on’s to maximize their
advertisement to the 
detriment of neighbors.
 
I have given examples of why we need to address this issue by the commissioners of HB.
 In today’s world, signage is
not the most effective way to sell a property.  Condo high rises sell without the visual
clutter of signage.  
 
 
 
Maggie Chappelear
maggiechappelear@gmail.com
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